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MITZI T GRAMLING
ASSOGIATE GENERAL COUNSEL MINNESOTA
MGRAMLING@MPR.ORG PUBLIC RADIO®
January 7, 2014
Marlene Dortch _ .
Secretary T Ml AR

Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE
Washington DC 20002

Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002-6425-10)
WGGL-FM, Houghton, MI (Facility ID No. 42913)
Notice of operations at reduced power
Dear Ms Dortch:
In accordance with 47 CFR 73.561 (d), Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), licensee of
WGGL-FM, Houghton, MI, hereby notifies the Commission that WGGL-FM has been

operating at approximately 15% of its authorized power since January 1, 2014,

WGGL-FM is operating at 15% power due to a main transmitter failure. MPR will try
and effect repairs as soon as possible but is hampered by extreme cold and snow.

MPR is a noncommercial educational licensee; therefore, no fee is required for this filing.

Sincerely,

Mitzi T Gramling
Associate General Counsel

cc: Todd Stansbury, Esq (Wiley Rein)
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